
 
 

 
 

How to find us 
The rooms of the Institute for Electricity Supply using renewable energies are 
located in Darmstadt on the second floor of the building S3 | 10 in the city. 
 
 
Arriving by car: 
Please note the environmental zone 
regulations in Darmstadt.  
In the city center only vehicles with the green 
environmental sticker are allowed. 
 
Track related 
traffic restrictions from June 01, 2019 
The traffic restrictions apply in the eastern Hügelstaße and Heinrichstraße in 
the section between Heidelberger Str. and Karlstraße. This concerns diesel 
vehicles of the Euro standards 1 to 5 and for gasoline cars (“petrol engines”) of 
the Euro norms 0 to 2 . 
 
Drive on the A5 at the exit 26 (Cross Darmstadt) in Darmstadt city center. 
Follow the road to Rheinstraße and drive into the city tunnel (middle lane). 
After 500m please turn left. At the next traffic light turn left again. After about 
250m you can park right in the Justus-Liebig garage. When leaving the car 
garage turn right and cross the Landgraf-Georg-Straße. Our institute is now 
on your right. 
 
Further parking facilities can be found in the nearby congress center 
“darmstadtium”. From the exit Darmstadt / Stadtmitte follow the signs 
“darmstadtium”. Use the passage over the Erich-Ollenhauer-Promenade for a 
5 minutes walk to our institute. 
 
 
Arriving by bus and train: 
From Darmstadt Hauptbahnhof (Central Station) you can reach the 
institute building in the city center by tram (lines 3) or by bus (line H or K). 
 
Get off at the stop “Schloß”. Follow the road in the direction of the tram (or 
bus) to the left path and cross the intersection. After about 50m you will find 
our Institute building on the left side.. 
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